ARCHIVES

It has been rather quiet on the Amica Archive front. There have been no new
contributions in several years. There were only three to four requests for old
bulletins and these were filled when available. With the work by Terry Smyth in
putting the Bulletins on line, the Archivists position is basically the storage of old,
now rather useless old bulletins.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Hutchinson, Archivist, Sturgeon, MO



